
 

The Waterbury Symphony Orchestra is thrilled to share extraordinary musical experiences with you. 
With guidance from the CDC and in partnership with our venues we have developed the following 
protocols for the health and safety of our audience, artists, staff and community: 

 All audience members will be required to provide proof of vaccination upon arrival at 
our venues. Patrons may display proof on a smartphone or present a physical copy of 
their Vaccination Record Card. 
 

 Masks will be required for all patrons at all times at indoor venues. 
 

 Seating for all performances has been thoughtfully limited and socially distanced. 
 

 NVCC and all of our venues continue to disinfect, ventilate and maintain safe and 
welcoming environments for our patrons.  
 

 We are also requiring our staff, artists and musicians to provide proof of vaccination and a 
negative PCR test prior to performance. Additionally, masks will be worn at all times with 
the exception of wind and brass musicians while performing. 

 Attendees understand that there is an inherent risk of exposure to COVID-19 in any public 
place where people are present. Those purchasing or attending Waterbury Symphony 
Orchestra events voluntarily assume all risks related to exposure to COVID-19. 
 

 Any person who feels unwell, has any COVID-19 symptoms, has had a positive COVID-19 
test in the past 10 days, or has had close contact with someone with COVID should not 
attend a WSO event. Please call our Box Office at 203-574-4283 where we will be happy to 
reschedule your ticket for a different event or refund your ticket purchase. 

 

These protocols may change. Please check back as the date of your event approaches. 


